
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF GRANGER 
Civil Service Commissioner 

 
 
The City of Granger is seeking an interested person to fill an opening on the three person Civil Service 
Commission.  This is a two-year appointment made by the Mayor.  The person selected must meet the 
requirements spelled out in RCW 41.12.010 “ No person shall be appointed a member of such commission 
who is not a citizen of the United States, a resident of such city for at least three years immediately 
preceding such appointment, and an elector of the county wherein he or she resides” Applications are 
available at Granger City Hall. A letter of interest must accompany the application and be addressed to 
the Mayor of the City of Granger.  Applications will be accepted until August 28, 2017 at 4:00 p.m.   For 
more information about this position may be obtained by contacting City Hall at (509) 854-1725.   
 

 

Alice Koerner, City Clerk Treasurer 


